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Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3884, which directs the Oregon State Police to study firearm 

hold agreements. While this bill is framed as a simple study, it opens the door to 

dangerous new gun control measures that could strip law-abiding citizens of their 

constitutional rights. 

 

Gun owners should not be pressured into handing over their firearms under the guise 

of "safety." This bill does nothing to address crime or the real causes of gun violence. 

Instead, it sets a dangerous precedent for future restrictions on responsible gun 

owners. 

 

Oregon already has some of the most restrictive gun laws in the country. We do not 

need more government interference in our rights. I urge you to reject HB 3884 and 

stand up for the Second Amendment. 

 

There is not one gun law that has ever stopped a crime.  I am tired of people blaming 

a tool, an unanimated object, Mental health is the number one problem in society. 

Wake up and work on those issues. I don't see you trying to ban box vans because 

someone killed (88) and maimed many more people in Paris with one, more than any 

mass shooting has. The TOOL did not do that by itself THE Mental disturbed person 

did.   

 

Sincerely, Timothy Morris 


